
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WARNING 
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 
SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 

 
 

The voters and electors of the Town of Washington are hereby warned that a Special Town Meeting will 
be held on Thursday, July 6, 2023 at 6:30p.m. at Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, 
Connecticut to consider and act upon the following: 

• To approve the sale of a piece of property on Scofield Road to Edith Johnson. 
• To approve the ARPA Fund Committee recommendation for Greenwoods Counseling. 
• To approve the ARPA Fund Committee recommendation for the Washington Scholarship Fund. 

Dated at Washington, Connecticut this 22nd day of June, 2023. 
      James L. Brinton 
      Jay Hubelbank  
      Dean Sarjeant 
      Board of Selectmen 
 
 


